
 

      

DATE: January 08, 2018 
AGENDA ITEM # 2 

 
TO:    Senior Commission 
 
FROM:   Bridget Matheson, Recreation & Community Services Supervisor  
 
SUBJECT:   Los Altos Hills Commission Member 
 

 
BACKGROUND 
It was brought up at the last Commission Meeting to discuss more details pertaining to 
another Commissioner needed to represent Los Altos Hills. The Commission requested to 
agenized this item for the next meeting in December. 
 
DISCUSSION 
The commission is interested in finding one more representative from Los Altos Hills to fill 
the vacant Commissioner position.  
 


